

## **MEMORANDUM**

**DATE:** January 28, 2025

TO: Faculty & Staff

FROM: President Lawrence Schovanec

RE: Temporary Pause of Agency Grant, Loan and Other Financial

**Assistance Programs** 

Over the past week, various federal directives related to federal grants and expenditures have been released. The offices of the President, Provost, Research & Innovation, and Chief Financial Officer are aware of this situation and are evaluating the relevant federal guidance to determine its impact on Texas Tech University. We will update you as more information is available.

<u>VIEW</u> MEMO

CC: Ron Hendrick, Provost & Senior Vice President Noel Sloan, CFO and Senior Vice President for Administration & Finance Joe Heppert, Vice President for Research & Innovation



FROM HERE, IT'S POSSIBLE."

This email was sent by Texas Tech Marketing & Communications 2625 Memorial Circle Lubbock, TX, 79409 View this email in your browser